
Dear LPRO Analyst Gezelter, 
 
I oppose strongly this bill. It will damage business, especially those in the Agriculture 
value chain. Some in the Ag value chain will be double or triple taxed.  
 
PLEASE stop with the taxing!  Vote NO on HB 3427 - it was the wrong approach to 
raising revenue. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
GRIFF LINDELL 
494 Tukwila Dr 
Woodburn, OR 97071 
griff@grifflindell.com 
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